
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/5/2023 2:11:20 AM

First name: Joe

Last name: Williams

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: On December 7, 2022 went to Cascade and met with the F.S. and the Perpetua Resources people.

Had a couple hour visit over the last mine, 20 years ago, and the only down side I saw to reclaiming the area was

the soil put on did not have enough nutrients in it to regrow the grasses very well.  We discussed this and the

idea of putting compost when they reclaim the site so that replanted vegetation would grow.  Years that other

mine was working, I hunted by it, fished in the creeks, and drove thru the active mine area without any problems.

I would support the Perpetua Resources people to restart that mine.


